
 

 

 

Chaplain 
Fr. Jim Stenberg, CSB 

780. 492. 4683 

jim.stenberg@ualberta.ca 

 

CHAPEL BULLETIN 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 

St. Joseph’s Chapel 

Saturday 4:30 pm 

Sunday 9:30 am, 11:00 am 

           

Daily Mass (St. Kateri Chapel) 

MW 12:10 pm 

TR    12:30 pm 

 

RECONCILIATION 

St. Joseph’s Chapel 

Tuesday 11:30 – 12:15 pm 

Saturday 3:30 – 4:15 pm  

And by appointment 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

St. Joseph’s Chapel 

On summer break 

CHAPEL COLLECTION 

2022 

June 26:  $1078 

+$100 FORMED 

 

2019 

June 23:   $2468 

 

The collection basket is in front of 

the Holy Water basin. 

INDIGENOUS ART EXHIBIT AT SJC  

Please join St. Joseph’s College in sharing the art of Ovide Bighetty, from 

the 17 prints of the Creator’s Sacrifice Collection. Bighetty was an 

Indigenous artist from Pukatawagan First Nation (`Fishing Place’ in Cree) 

on the Canadian Shield of Northern Manitoba. In the Woodlands Cree 

style, Bighetty explores Christian themes. This display will help all focus on 

our roles in Reconciliation, and will be on display leading up to the Lac St. 

Anne pilgrimage.  

 

St. Joseph’s College joins with the Interfaith Chaplaincy at the UofA, and St. 

Stephen’s College, to co-sponsor this art exhibit. The 17 prints of this 

collection will be on display in the St. Joseph’s College foyer and Board 

room for all to enjoy, from July 6th to August 1st.  

  

TOGETHER WE SERVE PROFILES SJC RESIDENCES 

There is an extraordinary peace at https://caedma.ca/togetherweserve/ 

about the College’s residence, and how it is growing faith and shaping 

Catholic Leaders. Here are the first few lines: 

 

 Alexis was moving away from her tiny hometown where 

everyone knew everyone to a city where she knew almost no 

one. But she did know where to find a home on campus.  

 Rielle came from a strong Catholic home and had an active 

faith life but it was time to figure out who she was and what it 

meant to be Catholic – apart from her family.  
 Larissa was looking for a place to live on campus. A friend 

suggested SJC but Larissa was concerned about the faith-focus: 

“Do I need to be more Catholic to live there?”   

 Éamonn was a self-described “Chreaster”* Catholic and heard 

about SJC “mostly by accident.” He moved into the men’s residence 

in his second year – with no expectations. 

*Christmas and Easter Catholic 

 

Go and read the article to find out how it turned out for these students! 

And do spread the word about the residences at St. Joseph’s College. 

Especially the women’s residence. Most of our students find out by word 

of mouth, but the last few years have made that challenging.  

 

 

  

July 03 , 2022 

 

Visit us online 

StJosephsCollege.ca 

https://caedma.ca/togetherweserve/


 

 

 

BAPTISM 

Contact the SJC Chaplain at least 2 

months prior to date of Baptism.  

 

MARRIAGE 

Contact the SJC Chaplain at least 1 

year prior to date of Marriage.  

 

SACRAMENTS 

For other sacraments, please 

contact the SJC Chaplain. 

 

 

DAILY MASS CHANGE  

On July 4 (this Monday) the daily masses will be back in Kateri Chapel in 

the Women’s residence. This facility is more accessible (no stairs!) and is 

cooler – the rest of the summer is expected to be hotter. During the papal 

visit we may move back to the main chapel – it is bigger (for any pilgrims 

staying at the University who wish to attend mass) and is easier to find.  

 

SUMMER BREAK FOR CHILDREN’S LITURGY   

Cecilia is taking a break from leading Children’s Liturgy for the rest of the 

summer. She will be away sporadically, as will many of the families with 

smaller children. I believe I speak for everyone in thanking Cecilia for her 

tireless volunteer service, and hope she has a wonderful summer.  

 

PASSING THE PLATE 

On our step by step approach towards normalcy, the next step is passing 

the collection basket during the preparation of the gifts. We’ll need two 

ushers to do this, and then bring up the baskets and give them to the 

priest (who will then set them in front of the altar – that’s what we used to 

do, right?) If you would like to help with this, please let the presider know.  

 

FR WARREN DEFENSE 

Fr. Warren will be defending his thesis on Thursday, July 7, from 2:00 to 

5:00 pm, Paris time (Edmonton time + 8 hours, so 6:00 am to 9:00 am). I 

am sure he would appreciate your prayers as he concludes almost six 

years of work.  

 

BASILIAN NEWS 

The Basilian Fathers will begin their General Chapter on Saturday, July 9 at 

the Kingbridge Conference Centre north of Toronto. What is a General 

Chapter? Well, it involves elected delegates gathering every four years to 

discuss the situation of the community, elect new leaders, and set 

priorities for the future. This year’s theme is especially broad: “Past, 

Present and Future.” Please remember the delegates in your prayers, that 

their decisions may help us serve God and our various ministries – not the 

least of which is St. Joseph’s College itself.  

AT A GLANCE… 

It’s the end of the semester, so 

most activities are on hold until 

the fall.  

 

Thursday, 7:00 pm: AA group. 

(Boardroom) 

 

Go to  formed.org  to log in to 

our FORMED account (“Netflix for 

Catholics”). Enter your email and 

location (e.g. “st josephs college 

chapel Edmonton). No password! 

 

To donate online, go to  

https://www.ualberta.ca/st-

josephs/giving/index.html   

 

For pre-authorized giving, email  

elsie.liu@ualberta.ca 

 

To check out the website, type 

the following in your browser: 

ualberta.ca/stjosephs  

 

Twitter:@sjcuofa 

Facebook:SJCUofA 

 

https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/giving/index.html
https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/giving/index.html

